
Week 4 Legislative Update: 

The Legislature completed the seventh and eighth legislative days of the Regular Session 
this week. It was a quiet week for RSA. No new bills impacting RSA and its members were 
introduced. The only RSA bill that moved this week was SB154, by Sen. Reed, which was given a 
favorable report by the Senate Governmental Affairs committee. This bill would add two seats 
for local members to the ERS Board.  

 


